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Tuesday 4 June 2019 Term 2 Week 6 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

TERM 2 

Wednesday 5 June  FNC Dance at HOTA 

Thursday 6 June  Tennis vs Bilambil 

Friday 7 June   Boys KO Cricket 

Monday 10 June  QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 12 June  FNC Rugby Union 

Wednesday 12 June  PSSA Netball Gala Day 

Thursday 13 June  AFL Gala Day 

Friday 14 June  NC Cross Country 

Friday 21 June  SRC Jump Rope for Heart 

Wednesday 26 June  SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

Thursday 27 June  ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

We have been reinforcing appropriate behaviour at school 
also. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 

100 Days of school 

Did you know that our kindy students 
count off their first 100 days of 
school each year? This is a huge      
milestone in their lives and we are 
three quarters of the way there!  

WOW! For all of our Kindergarten families, think how 
much your child has learned since starting school. Isn’t it 
amazing how flexible the young mind is!  
 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 

Whole School  11:45am Monday weekly 

ES1  - Kinder  11:50am  Wednesday odd weeks  

STAGE 1 - Yr 1 & 2 12:45pm Thursday odd weeks 

STAGE 2 - Yr 3 & 4 12:30pm  Thursday even weeks 

STAGE 3 - Yr 5 & 6 12.00pm Wednesday even weeks 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

As you may know our students have been 
receiving “Kingsley Cards” each day for 
showing that they are safe, responsible, 
respectful or resilient students in the 

classroom or playground.  

Our lucky draw barrel is approaching 
the level where the whole school will 
earn a reward.  

Stage teams are considering their  
options for this and we will be telling 
students about their reward day soon. So, stay tuned.  

Kingsley is so proud of everyone for everyone’s efforts 
this term. So exciting! 
 

Safety Concerns on our buses 

Free bus travel is a privilege that many students and 
families rely upon this to get to or from school. While 
most students are safe, responsible and respectful on 
their trips to and from school, some are making travel 
very difficult for the drivers. Misbehaviour has been 
recently reported to the school and the bus company on 
buses 1234 (Casuarina); 1217 and 1232 (Kingy High 
School). Please speak to your children about their      
responsibility in travelling safely to and from school.  

If you hear of an incident, please 
report it to the bus company first. 
They do have a system of warning 
students and families of poor      
behaviour, which can lead to        
suspension from bus travel, but   

incidents must be reported.  
This can be done online or by phone.  

PBL Winners Week 4 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Early Stage 1 Assembly Term 2 
11:50am - 12:35pm Wednesday odd weeks  

 

These are the classes that are running the assembly: 
Wk 7 - 12th June (KH)  Wk 9  - 26th June (KR) 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

  

School Photo Day - Wednesday 26 June 

Photo envelopes will be sent home today.  Please read 
instructions provided with envelopes.  Sibling photo    
envelopes will be available for collection from the office. 

Year 3/4 Camp Goodenough 

Balance of payment is due Friday THIS WEEK. 

Year 5/6 Canberra excursion  

Payment for this trip can be made in instalments with 
final payment due by 26 July.  Minimum payment of $300 
was due last week to finalise airfare booking.  Please  
ensure you have paid at least $300 by Wednesday this 
week to secure your child’s airfare. 

Late Students 

Reminder, if your child is late, you must either           
accompany your child to the office, phone the office, or 
send a note with your child explaining why they are late. 

 
OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED  
for Uniform Shop 

Monday & Wednesday  8:30 - 9:30am 
Please call Mel on 02 6674 1467 

SPORT NEWS 
 

FNC Touch Football 

 

Congratulations to Taj W and Harrison 
G for gaining selection in FNC Touch 
Footy team. 

 

FNC Cross Country 

All our cross country         
competitors had a successful 
day at the Far North Coast 
Cross Country in Byron.  Jesse 
B, Zahna B. Jack B, Elliot-Rose 
M, Blake B, Mieka H, Zeke M 
and Molly E will all be going on 
to North Coast Cross Country.   
Congratulations everyone who participated. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
WINTER SPECIAL, now the weather is cooling down check out 
these amazing specials available at the uniform shop. Remember 
to label all uniforms including hats so they can be returned if 
they end up in lost property. 
 
Limited sizes and stock 
Track pants, only $15 V-Neck Jumpers $28 
Senior jackets for year 5 and 6 students $30 
 

 Senior jacket       V-Neck Jumper Track pants 

   Uniform shop 
Monday 8:30—9:30 AND Wednesday 8:30—9:30 
Uniforms can be purchased outside of these times online via the 
PAYMENT tab (POP) on the school website, orders will be filled 
and delivered to students on the next available uniform shop 
day. Hats can be purchased any day. 

PBL 

 

 

 
How to be a good friend. 

 Be a good listener. Don’t interrupt. Maintain eye   
contact. Give supportive advice if asked. 

 Be honest. 

 Be loyal: Stand up for your friend. 

 Be supportive and offer help. 

 If you have a disagreement be assertive but not   
aggressive.  Always be respectful. 

 Be proactive. Include     
others.  

 Use kind words.  

Term 2 Week 6 Be Resilient:  

Be a good friend. 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each week  

Commencing Term 2  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:15 AM 

VOLUNTEER ROSTER 
We are always looking for new volunteers, if you are interested in 

helping even for just an hour once a term, please contact the office 
on 0266 741 467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 
EFTPOS—This is only for  Parents / Carers to use NOT children  
Online—via School Stream or the school website.  
Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  
Cash—correct money is appreciated. 
All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  
order details.  
 

REMINDER  
CANTEEN IS CLOSED ON MONDAYS 

Thursday 6 June 

Kylie, Nadia 

Thursday 13 June 

Kylie, Nadia 

Friday 7 June 

Holly, Laelia, Trish & Alison 

Friday 14 June 

Trish, Shae & Alison 

KIMP NEWS 

KIMP News Week 6 

Upcoming and future KIMP diary dates - 

 Please check KIMP timetables for lessons next week 
(Week 7) as changes to accommodate the Monday   
Public holiday on June 10th. No Intermediate Band 
Week 7 but Senior Band and Big Band as normal.     
Monday students will have their lessons on Wednesday 
12th June. 

 No rehearsals for any ensembles in Week 8 as I will be 
on leave. Percussion lessons will still be on with            
Mr Walsh on Tuesday 18th June. 

 Reminder next Senior Band/Big Band Sunday workshops 
- Sunday 21st July and Sunday 18th August. 

 PBC Celebration Festival - Senior Band Monday 22nd 
July 

 Gold Coast Eisteddfod 19th - 23rd August (will advise 
actual days and times as soon as I know) 

 Senior Band Dreamworld date - Wednesday 27th       
November 

 Big Band Night Markets performance - Friday 6th       
December 

KIMP Accounts - as we are now at the halfway point of the 
term please ensure that all KIMP accounts are paid and up 
to date. This enables the program to continue to run 
smoothly and effectively and allows us to maintain our  
instruments as necessary throughout the term and         
purchase music and accessories for students as needed. 
Thank you so much for your attention to any                    
outstanding KIMP accounts. 

 
Nicky Cooper 
nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club  
Issue 4 going home this week. 

Due back Thursday 20th June 

All orders must be made 
ONLINE  on LOOP.   
The office will not be taking  
orders or payments. 

HAPPY READING! 
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 TILING CONTRACTOR 

Floors & Walls 

Quality Work 

25 Years Experience 

Phone Mike Sawyer 0414 071 486 

NSW Lic 157084C 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK AROUND THE SCHOOL 

 
FNC Cross Country 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


